
 

 

 

 
                                             

 

 

The Office of Utilities Regulation advises that pursuant to the                            
Telecommunications Act, 2000, the organisation listed below has applied for 
telecommunications licences as shown:  

Objections to the grant of the licences should be submitted in writing no later 
than 2022 February 28 to:  

 

Public Notice 

APPLICATION FOR TELECOMMUNICATIONS LICENCES 

Name of Applicant Address of  
Registered Office 

 Licence Type 

Broadband by Home 
Town Limited  

6 Cheriton Road 
Kingston 2 

 Service Provider 

 Carrier 

 

Diana Cummings (Mrs.) 
Secretary to the Office 

The Office of Utilities Regulation 
3rd Floor, PCJ Resource Centre 
36 Trafalgar Road, Kingston 10 

● Tel: 876 968-6053     ● Email: OURlicence@our.org.jm 
Issued on 2022 January 28 
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